
From: Tom Davis <tom1960davis@yahoo.com>
To: William L Bethea Jrbill@bbethea.com
CC: <tomdavis@scsenate.gov>tomdavis@scsenate.gov

Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov
Pitts, TedTedPitts@gov.sc.gov
Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/17/2012 8:00:05 PM
Subject: Re: Jasper Port Vetoes Talking Points

Thanks, Bill. These are excellent.

Tom

On Jul 16, 2012, at 8:28 PM, "William L Bethea Jr" <bill@bbethea.com> wrote:

Tom,

Attached are four pages containing some talking points for your use on Wednesday. Please feel free to modify or 
disregard as circumstances warrant.

Copies of this are also being sent to your Senate office. Additionally, a copy of the Consent Order will be scanned and 
sent to your Senate office.

Hopefully these materials will be helpful in your preparation for Wednesdaya€™s discussions.

Let me know if there is anything else I can do between now and then.

All the best and safe travels,

Bill

William L. Bethea Jr.
12 Hanover Way
Bluffton, SC 29910
Tel: 843-837-8600
Cell: 843-384-8446 
e-mail: bill@bbethea.com
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